
December 8, 2021

On Tuesday, Milwaukee Valve’s director of product
development, Ryan Murphy, conducted a short but
informative webinar on the valve standards and testing
procedures required to ensure the safety and reliability of
our products.

This webinar is eligible for ASPE CEU credit. In his
presentation, Murphy covered:

Identifying key factors that determine the type and
method of valve testing required.
Understanding and applying basic terminology and
common testing standards.
Understanding types of valve testing, including shell,
closure, and backseat testing.
Observing different testing methods and interpreting
the acceptance criteria.
Understanding misconceptions related to leak
testing, and applying that information when selecting
and installing valves.

If you missed the webinar, you can view it HERE, or pass
it along to others within your organization. (Registration
required.) This webinar qualifies for CEU credits from
ASPE, even if viewed on-demand. 
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